
Southern Nevada Officials Association 

Board of Control Meeting 

PT’s Pub (Bufflao & 215) 

04/07/2014 

4:30pm 

In attendance: Vince Kristosik, Tony Thomas, James Cavin, Bobby McRoy, Ryan McKnight. 

The Meeting was called to order at 4:40pm. 

A motion was made to approve the March minutes.  The motion was seconded and approved 

by vote. 

Bill Robinson appeared before the Board to discuss charging only one NIAA fee for the whole 

school year (Volleyball).  The BoC must send a letter to the NIAA to formally ask for the change. 

Bill also let the BoC know that he has stepped down as the Volleyball Instructor. 

A motion was made to send the letter to the NIAA.  The motion was seconded and approved. 

It was discussed that one of the SNOA officials would like to donate money to the scholarship 

fund. 

Vince provided a recap of the NIAA meeting.  There will be a 4% game fee increase for all 

sports.  There will be 3 new schools next year with sports.  The Sollenberger Classic will be held 

in Las Vegas with 2 games.  Security for officials was discussed at the meeting as well. 

Issues in both Basketball and Track were discussed. 

Basketball will appear before the BoC in May and Track in June in order to further discuss the 

issues. 

It was decided that the new website would be revisited after the school year. 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:30pm 


